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SIBLING APPLICATIONS

If you have a child who is not currently at the College and you are looking to start
them in 2023 (in particular for Prep, Kindergarten and Year 7), applications need to be
in as our enrolment team is finalising our 2023 positions.

Interviews are currently taking place, so please submit your applications no later than Monday 7
March as we don’t want our existing families to miss out.

Please see the link below for the College Application Form:

https://www.thac.nsw.edu.au/content/applying-now

Please contact Enrolments if you have any questions on T: 9608 0033.
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